
 
 

April 4, 2002 
 

To the Honorable, 
the Common Council 
 

Subject: Federal/State Aided 
   Modification of Traffic Control Facilities for 

  North Lincoln Memorial Drive and I-794 Ramps 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 The Common Council has previously authorized and directed the Commissioner 

of Public Works to program and construct a bus-only ramp connecting North Harbor 
Drive to I-794 to include traffic control signal modifications in the 4th Aldermanic 
District.  Funding for this project was provided through a Congestion Mitigation/Air 

Quality (CMAQ) grant at 80% Federal/State funding.  
 

Additional construction work associated with the project has necessitated that 
additional funds are necessary. 
 

We have, therefore, prepared and recommend adoption of the attached reso lution 
authorizing and directing the City Comptroller to transfer funds to the project/grant 

number for the additional construction costs.  
 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
     Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 

 
 

 
    Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

     Commissioner of Public Works 

JHI:dle 
Attachment 

c: Mr. W. Martin Morics 
    Alderman Henningsen 
 


